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Update to Students: 7/23/2020 
 
Good afternoon Students, 
 
We are actively working on updates to the fall schedule. Many lecture courses are being moved online 
and we are continuing to work on protocols to safely resume some face to face instruction on 
campus. We plan to have all student support services available on campus and online as well.  
An updated schedule will be posted to the website on Monday afternoon as well as included in the bi-
weekly Monday email update. Please be assured that regardless of the mode of delivery for your 
courses, our faculty and staff are committed to providing an engaging and supportive experience so 
that you can succeed at FRC!  
 
Stay safe and healthy and have a wonderful weekend! 
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